HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

May 21, 2007

Members present:  Donna Ghaderi- teacher representative, Sarah Kuhn – teacher representative, Donna Keeney- parent, Dora Thomas- parent and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed May agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Kuhn-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Minutes from the April SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Ghaderi-1st, Kuhn-2nd)

Mrs. Handel presented another format for the budget for the 07-08 school year. Central Office Finance department required a different format for the upcoming year.  Committee unanimously approved new format budget.  (Ghaderi-1st, Keeney-2nd)

Mrs. Handel discussed staffing.  Currently there are 2 special education positions open due to the transfers of Lori Blair and Lisa Roberson as well as the .5 Music/Arts and Humanities position.  Interviewing for those 3 positions will be held soon.  Two classified instructional assistant positions will also be posted soon.

Accident reports and the school activities budget were presented for review.

Mrs. Handel gave Donna Keeney and Dora Thomas a token of gratitude for their years of service to the school as SBDM Council representatives.  She thanked them for their valuable contributions and wished them good luck with their children at West Hardin.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:45 p.m.  A special meeting will be held in June after interview recommendations are made.  Time and date for that meeting will be forthcoming.
